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Case No. 7140: 	Closure of Unused Portion 
of Barrington Street and Land Conveyance 
- SET DATE FOR PUBLIC HEARING 

MOVED by Alderman Blumenthal, seconded by Alderman 
Uteck that, as recommended by the Planning Committee, a public 
hearing be scheduled to consider the following: 

(a) the closure and removal of street lines from an 
unused portion of Barrington Street adjacent to and 
west of Seaview Memorial park as generally shown on 
Map 1 attached to the staff report of 4 October 
1995; 

(b) the laying down of street lines for the port road 
of 53 feet wide in the area west of Seaview 
Memorial 	Park as generally shown on Map 2 attached 
to the staff report of 4 October 1995; and 

(c) the grant of land of approximately two acres to the 
Africville Genealogy Society for the purpose of 
building a church as generally shown on Map 3 
attached to the staff report of 4 October 1995. 

The motion was put and passed. 

The City Clerk advised that the date for the Public 
Hearing was WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 1995 beginning at 5:00 pm. 

Case No. 7226: 	Addition to a Non-conforming 
Duplex at 6496-98 Jubilee Road - SET DATE 
FOR A PUBLIC HEARING 

MOVED by Alderman Carmichael. seconded by Alderman 
Uteck that, as recommended by the Planning Committee,a public 
hearing be scheduled to consider the entering into of a 
development agreement pursuant to Section 16AF of the Land Use 
Bylaw (Peninsula Section) to permit the construction of an 
addition and a deck to the rear of the duplex located at 6496-
98  Jubilee Road. 

Motion passed. 

The City Clerk advised that the date for the Public 
Hearing was WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 1995 beginning at 5:00 pm. 
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